
Scotland’s Garden Scheme – this coming
weekend! #dundeewestend
This forthcoming weekend again sees Frances and John Dent in Glamis Drive
open their lovely garden to residents as part of Scotland’s Gardens Scheme.

Not only is a visit to the garden a pleasure – it also helps raise funds for
Dundee Maggie’s Centre at Ninewells.

You can get full details below :

http://www.government-world.com/scotlands-garden-scheme-this-coming-weekend-dundeewestend/
http://www.government-world.com/scotlands-garden-scheme-this-coming-weekend-dundeewestend/
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